
 

 

October 24, 2017 

 

 

Dear Authors, 

 

Based on scientific review results conducted by our affiliated journals, we inform that your 

manuscript paper entititled “Health Related Quality of life of Ischemic Stroke Patients in 

Yogyakarta measured with EQ-5D-5L” has not met the requirements for publication in Journal 

Indonesian Journal of Pharmacy. 

Following this review result, we will publish your manuscript paper in our ICPAPS 2017 

Proceedings. An agreement form is required to be filled in and sent back to us by 3rd November 

2017 (via email at icpaps2017@gmail.com) if you agree for publication in our ICPAPS 2017 

Proceedings. 

Many thanks for your participation, we are looking forward to seeing you in ICPAPS 2017. 

 

 

Best regards, 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee 

Scientific Committee ICPAPS 2017 
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